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Mineral
Extraction Zone

Mineral
Extraction Zone

Support There is an existing mineral extraction zone in Barrytown that is located around historic mining
blow up holes. The area mentioned above has also historically been dredged for gold.

Due to the historic dredging of this land, it is of low environmental value. This area has a low
population, with limited land owners. There are still significant economic mineral reserves in this
areas.

For the Barrytown Mineral Extraction Zone to include all the area from
Cargill Road to Canoe Creek, from the State Highway down to the sea.
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